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The state of Oregon is a veritable harvest festival for individuals who want to harvest, 

fish, or forage for their food. The state legislature needs to give more weight to 

protecting this way of life and the right of individuals to remain self-sufficient. 

Whatever people's participation levels are in this, it can only benefit Oregon's 

population in the long run. I, personally, have benefitted from participant in the 

outdoor recreational activities led by hunting, fishing, foraging in our great state of 

Oregon. It is a family activity that we participate throughout the year and have built 

many memories doing so. Please, give this issue the attention it deserves, and 

solidify this right of the people of Oregon. 


